
 

 

May 8, 2023 

  

Notice of Decrease in Fuel Surcharge 

 

Dear Valued  Customer: 

   

Alaska Marine Lines has filed with the Surface Transportation Board to decrease the fuel surcharge from 

21.5% to 18.5% on shipments to and from Cordova and Valdez as described in tariff STB AKMR 312, 

series.  This decrease becomes effective on May 14, 2023. 

  

We continue to monitor fuel prices on a daily basis and will adjust the fuel surcharge when necessary. 

  

We appreciate your business and your understanding with regard to fluctuating fuel prices. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Margretta Grace, Director of Pricing 

Alaska Marine Lines 

 
 

 
Our mailing address is: 
Alaska Marine Lines ꞏ 5615 W Marginal Way SW ꞏ Seattle, WA 98106 ꞏ USA 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


